

Isiah Leggett
County Executive

Lisa Feldt
Director

October 11, 2016

Dear Resident/Community Leader:

The Montgomery County Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) is currently conducting a Watershed Restoration Study of the Rock Creek watershed and its tributaries. The study will result in a report of watershed conditions in the Rock Creek watershed, as well as the identification of specific opportunities for stream restoration and stormwater management. Field surveys are required to gather the information needed to produce the watershed study report.

This letter is to inform you that field assessment teams will need to walk through your property to assess stream conditions. The field assessment teams are part of the Watershed Restoration Consultant Team: Biohabitats Inc. and Stormwater Maintenance, LLC, hired by DEP to assist in producing the watershed study report. The field assessment teams will consist of 2 to 3 people who will be walking in or along the stream channels throughout the Rock Creek watershed mid-October through Spring 2017. For more information about watershed restoration studies please visit: http://www.montgomerycountymd.gov/DEP/Restoration/watershed-restoration.html#selection.

There will be future opportunities for you to meet with DEP's Consultant Team and provide comments and concerns about the watershed study. If you would like to be added to the email list to receive future electronic notifications about Rock Creek meetings, please provide your email address to us. Please direct all questions and correspondence to DEP's Watershed Restoration representative:

Christy Ciarametaro, Project Manager DEP Watershed Management Division 240-777-7720

christy.ciarametaro@montgomerycountymd.gov Project Reference: Rock Creek Watershed Study

Sincerely,

Craig Carson, Manager

Watershed Restoration Program

